Back-to-School Parent Letter
Dear Parents, Guardians, and Families,

This year in the classroom, your student will be introduced to QuaverEd, a nationally recognized
online platform. Each of QuaverEd’s family of curricula — QuaverMusic, QuaverReady, Quaver
Pre-K, and QuaverHealth«PE — is designed to bring learning to life for students!

Each product is designed with elementary school students in mind. Throughout the year, I'll use
engaging songs, activities, lessons, interactives, and prompts. Many lessons include music and
movement to reinforce concepts.

QuaverEd resources are trusted in over 21,000 schools, with nearly 10 million students
engaged in education. It is a nationally recognized leader and is loved by students, teachers,
and parents worldwide. “Everyone’s Welcome,” one of QuaverEd’s original songs, offers a
small glimpse at what we can expect this year. | wanted to share it with you — enjoy! I'm sure
you’ll hear more songs and activities in the following months.

I’'m excited to offer this resource to my classes. If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate
to ask me. Or you can visit QuaverEd.com to learn more about this seriously fun curriculum.

Sincerely,

And the QuaverEd Family


https://users.quavered.com/QR/8R44Y3

